
 Meteorological Services  

 Argyle International Airport 
The Government of St. Vincent & the Grenadines 

 

 
Meteorological Services Ministry National Security 

Phone: 784-4584477 Fax: 784-4580868 Email: svgmet@gmail.com 

 

Updated Weather Information Statement for St. Vincent and the Grenadines (SVG) 

Issued: 12:00 pm Saturday, 25th June, 2022 

   

The St. Vincent and the Grenadines Meteorological Services continues to monitor the progress 
of two westward moving tropical waves located over the tropical Atlantic. 

The closest system is now located just east of the Windward Islands and moving near 17 mph. 
This tropical wave is expected to generate cloudy skies, pockets of heavy showers and 
thunderstorm activity across Saint Vincent and the Grenadines starting from Sunday. Residents 
and motorists in areas prone to flash flooding or near rivers and streams should remain vigilant 
during this period. 

Meanwhile, the axis of the second tropical wave which is of special interest, was located near 
longitude 35° West, or about 1790 miles east-southeast of the Windward Islands 
and moving westward near 15 mph. Current model guidance suggests that some slow 
development is expected over the next few days and a tropical depression could form sometime 
early or by the middle of next week.  

Regardless of development, heavy showers, thunderstorm activity, strong gusty winds along 
with rough seas are expected across SVG from late Tuesday. 

Residents are strongly advised to keep informed on the progress of this system as 
Watches/Warnings may be issued at short notice. 

For information being issued by the St. Vincent and the Grenadines Meteorological Services 
visit, http://www.meteo.gov.vc/ or follow us on Facebook via, https://facebook.com/svgweather  
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